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From the Regius Professor of Medicine,Oxford. 

19,January,1915. 

Dear Souchon, 

I do not think I have ever done anjrthing that has not been 

done by someone previously,often very much better. One picks 

up a brick or two and carries it to the common edifice,but I 

have only been a hod carrier and do not come into the class with 

the great architect:s of the whole building,or even with the designers 

and decorators of the halls and walls. 

With greetings and regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm.Osler. 


